
AUGEND LIMITED
(TO BE RENAMED “AUMAKE INTERNATIONAL LIMITED”)

11 September 2017

PUBLIC OFFER CLOSED

Augend Limited (to be renamed “AuMake International Limited”) (the “Company”) wishes

to advise that the offer of shares (“Public Offer”) under the Prospectus dated 21 August

2017 has closed.

The Public Offer was well oversubscribed and the Company will now progress towards re-

quotation on the ASX.
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